
Lodge Farm Primary School 
February Newsletter 

                 Mothers Day Shop 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we are reopening our popular 
Mothers Day shop, and it will be open week beginning Monday 14th 
March—Thursday 17th March.  All items are while stocks last, and 
please send your child with the correct change; thank you, Lodge Farm 
PTFA 
 

World Book Day 2022 
On Thursday 3rd March 2022, it is World 
Book Day! At Lodge Farm, we value reading 
very highly and we are all going to take part 

in this special day to celebrate the joy of books and reading.  
On the day, children will be reading the book ‘The Invisible’ by Tom 
Percival and taking part in a range of different activities linked to 
this story. 
As part of the day, we are giving the children the option to either 
come to school dressed as their favourite book characters or in non-uniform. We are also 
encouraging the children to take part in our dolly peg challenge to create their favourite character 
from a dolly peg.  The picture above is some of our favourites from a couple of years ago. These 

will be handed out in class and are to be bought back in for judging on 
World Book Day for the chance to win a prize.   

 
Nursery  

Do you or any of your family and friends need 
a nursery space? Call or pop into the office for 
more information and to get a welcome pack.  

We are always happy to show prospective  
families around, let us know if you or someone you know would 

like a tour! 
 

Eco Warriors 
 

Thank you to George, Natan, Sean S, Bajram & Bradley who are working tirelessly during their 
lunch time to help look after our school grounds! Well done to you  all for your hard work!  
Mrs Danks  

 
 

Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 



Attendance Aces 

Reminder—we need contact for 
each day of your child's       
absence, you can get in touch 

Via telephone 

01902 928 900 

Email  

Postbox 

@lodgefarmprimary.co.uk 

Send us a Facebook       
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Parking Reminder: 

Please ensure that if you 
drive to school  you are not 

arriving earlier than 
necessary and also not 
parking in staff spaces.   

 
There have been instances 
where staff have not been 

able to park as parents have 
used the staff spaces.  We 

don’t want to be in a 
situation where we have to 
remove all parent parking 

spaces. Please be reminded 
that parking is available at 
the Holmcroft Pub car park. 

 
 

 
Coming up in the next few weeks… 

 
6LL PE Day is now on Friday 
 
Wednesday 2nd March—Year 6 London Trip 
Please be at school before 7am, the bus will be leaving at 7am promptly.  
Children should be in full school uniform and have a drink, and a packed lunch 
(unless they are entitled to free school meal) We will be back at school at 
approximately 9pm.  No children will be able to walk home at this time 
and will need collecting by someone on their contact list 
 
Thursday 3rd March—World book day! 

 
2022   

1st March  Secondary school offer day 

2nd March  Year 6 Trip to London Sights & West End Show 

3rd March World book day 

21-23rd 

March 

Parents evenings— online form has been sent out 

by text to book your appointment  

25th March  Non uniform day £1 donation to school fund 

6th April Year 3—Theatre Trip to the Grand  

  

  

Reception CH 96.% 

Reception HK 90.% 

1OL 89% 

1/2KT 96% 

2HW 96% 

3PB 97% 

3ND 96% 

4SW 94% 

4DB 95% 

5BM 89% 

5RH 95% 

6LL 96% 

6HL 92% 

 
 

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance 
target this year is 96%.  
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